
Cecilia Damschroder 

150 Palmer Drive 

Fort Collins, Colorado 

80525-3714 

Jan. 8, 1997 

Dear Ms. Harris, 

Last summer I was doing some Sherburne family research in Chenango County and while going 
through records at the Sherburne Public Library I found your note in the Sherburne file dated 
1993. There are so few people researching this line i decided to also leave my address in the 
file and to get in touch with you. 

My grandmother was a Sherburne and is desc. from James Sherburne who is buried at East Hill 
in Sherburne, and was a Rev. war veteran. I have collected quite alot of Sherburne family data 
and would gladly share. My Sherburne line was primarily located in New Hampshire 
(Portsmouth, Louden,Barrington,) then to NY,( Duanesburgh, Troy, Sherburne.) 

Hopefully we can be of some help to one another. I'm am hoping to hear back from you. 

Yours, 

Cecilia Johnson Damschroder 


